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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - October 21, 2019  

Luther College is in the process of conducting a search for a new President, following the 

planned retirement of current President, Dr. Bryan Hillis, at the end of June 2020. 

A Search Committee comprised of members of the Luther College Board of Regents, a 

representative of the Bishop of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in Canada (ELCIC), the 

President of the University of Regina, and faculty and staff representatives from both the high 

school and university campuses is conducting the search. 

The committee has been working over the past several months to select a recruitment firm, 

determine hiring criteria, and develop advertisements to publicize the position.  

Advertisements began in August to gather applications from interested candidates.    

Over the course of the fall, the Search Committee will be narrowing the list of applicants and 

creating a short list of candidates. The final candidates will make visits to both campuses.  It is 

expected that the Board of Regents will publicly announce the name of the new President before 

the end of January 2020.  

Luther College looks forward to this exciting time of transition and is grateful for the service 

that Dr. Hillis has provided to Luther College since his successful term began in July 2010. 

Luther College is a two-campus educational institution in Regina, Saskatchewan that operates a 

historical independent high school accredited by the Saskatchewan Ministry of Education and a 

post-secondary campus federated with the University of Regina. An 18 member Board of 

Regents governs Luther College. The new President will be the eighth one to serve during the 

106-year history of the College.  
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